
AFPC Senior Fellow for Europe and Eurasia E. 
Wayne Merry quoted in National Interest article 
regarding Ukraine roundtable discussion
August 9, 2019

Related Categories: Democracy and Governance; Europe Military; Human Rights and Humanitarian Issues; Russia; Ukraine
Related Expert: E. Wayne Merry

AFPC Senior Fellow for Europe and Eurasia E. Wayne Merry quoted in National Interest article regarding Ukraine roundtable 
discussion.

"Wayne Merry of the American Foreign Policy Council asked about U.S. policy, asking why Zelensky has not been invited to meet with 
American leaders. “If Poroshenko had been re-elected, he would have had an Oval Office invitation by now…he probably would have 
addressed a joint session of Congress by now,” he said. Herbst said that there are rumors in Ukraine of an upcoming summit in four to 
six weeks between Zelensky and American leaders. “I think that’s true,” he commented."

Click to read the full article.
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